
Launch of the Introduction to Good Governance Programme 
 

 

Following the ongoing success of the Good Governance Award, a new foundation governance 

programme for small charities is being launched on 5 September. 

The Introduction to Good Governance Programme (IGGP) will support small charities to 

strengthen their core governance. Participating charities will compile an assessed evidence 

eportfolio demonstrating competence in 12 criteria essential to all well run charities. Charities 

receive guidance and support, as well as access to online resources, to help them analyse and 

improve their governance practices. 

Any Scottish charity is eligible to register for the programme, but it will be particularly 

beneficial for very small charities with few or no employees, or a turnover of less than 

£100,000 per year. 

Induction sessions will be held on 5 September and 1 November at 10am at DVA’s offices. 

See our website for further details. 

 

 

The Good Governance Award, Scotland’s charity quality standard, has been developed to 

support, promote and celebrate best practice in Scottish charities. We have induction sessions 

for new groups on 19 September and 28 November. 

 

Not sure which programme to choose? Our FAQ pages can help you decide. 

Please get in touch on 01382 305724 or email goodgovernanceaward@dva.scot if you have 

any questions or would like a registration form. 

The Introduction to Good Governance Programme and Good Governance Awards are projects 

of Dundee Voluntary Action, funded by Dundee’s Health and Social Care Partnership. 

 

 

http://goodgovernanceaward.org.uk/about/
http://goodgovernanceaward.org.uk/about/faqs/

